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Members Meeting – 31 October 2012 – Questions and Answers
Q: Can you please clarify the big numbers from the presentation?
A: The significant figure is the £2M debt to Steve Hayes, which is interest free and repayable at £110k pa from 2014. The ‘purchasing’ of the £5.9M of loans by the Trust is complicated for technical and tax reasons. However, the only resulting debt from this process is the £2M.

Q: Is there a timetable for appointing a new manager?

A: We are not far away from a decision. We are pleased with the improved performances and application of the squad under Gareth’s leadership and we also have a shortlist of seven or eight names from the forty credible applications we received. 

Q: Why is the Chairboys Player connection so poor?

A: There have been issues with the service that have affected all Football League clubs and have been outside of our control. These have been flagged up with the service provider and are being urgently worked on.
Q: Is it true you have re-signed the goalkeeper, Jordan Archer?

A: Yes, on loan, until January.

Q: Do we make a profit from the match day programme and the two Club shops?

A: Yes, we do. The two shops were outsourced to Kukri (our kit suppliers) before we acquired the Club and there have been issues with the supply of replica kit, which we have taken up with them.
Q: Will the loans to Ivor Beeks and Brian Kane now need to be repaid?
A: The loan to Ivor will need to be repaid at some point but the repayment isn’t linked to him retiring as Co-Chairman. The loan to Brian sits with FALL and is already being paid back over a four year period and this won’t change.
Q: The loans to SH and the others will need to be paid back before we are truly owned by our fans.
A: Yes, this is a fair point. The repayments are set as affordable to enable us to move to a debt free position. If we were to receive any transfer sell-on revenues, e.g. from Matt Phillips, these would be used to pay down the debt to SH quicker.

Q: Jo Kuffour appeared to be injured in the Oxford match before the bench noticed. 

A: There have been two or three examples where players haven’t declared injuries and have played out of a desire to help Gareth. Whilst it is a pleasure to work with players with such a positive attitude, this needs managing, and the players have been told to be open and honest for the greater benefit of the team.
Q: Can we display memorabilia in the Club shop?

A: We certainly intend to put on exhibitions for fans to see. We did this at the Wimbledon match and at the Martin O’Neill evening and will do so again in the future, just as soon as we have finished logging everything we have inherited.
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